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A Boeing news release that was issued earlier today announcing the July 24 of a Delta II rocket launch
incorrectly stated that if a Delta II rocket launches on its scheduled July 24 date, it will share that date in history
with the anniversary of the first satellite launch ever at Cape Canaveral Air Station - Bumper #8, launched in
1950. It should be noted that it was the first rocket, rather than the first satellite launched.

The Boeing Company regrets the error.
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Visit our Delta home page at: ( www.boeing.com/delta).

For further information:

Boeing Communications Expendable Launch Systems
(714) 896-1301

Boeing Launch Hotline
(714) 896-4770

http://www.boeing.com/delta

